@ ROCKINGHAM COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT

110 North Road, Brentwood, NH 03833-6614
Tel: 603-679-2790 « Fax: 603-679-2860
www.rockinghamccd.org

18 December 2013

Eric Fiegenbaum, Administrative Assistant
Town of Madbury

13 Town Hall Road

Madbury, NH 03820

RE:  Frank Catapano
38 Huckins Road
Tax map/lot: 2/20
RCCD #MA2-20-L13

Dear Mr. Fiegenbaum;

On this date I witnessed 5 additional test pits for a proposed residential subdivision. The designer
representing the owner was Jim Gove of Gove Environmental Services.

The following features were observed:

Seasonal High Total
Test P1t Water Table Bedrock : Depth Pags/Fail
Al 18” no 48” fail
A2 257 no 68” pass
A3 177 no 60” fail
A4 16” no 64” fail
AS 24” no 63” pass

Test pits A2 and AS meet town and state soil requirements for wastewater

disposal. Whether the test pits meet setback requirements and the acceptability of the 4,000
square foot reserve area can be determined after the test pits are survey located and presented on
the subdivision plan.

The remaining test pits (A1, A3, and A4) do not meet the locally required minimum 24 inéhes to
seasonal high water table.

A test pit field summary is attached.

Sincerely,

Michael Cuomo
NH Certified Soil Scientist #6 Chairman, Board of Directors
NH Certified Wetland Scientist #4

NH Designer #788

T lze mission of the Roc]anvham County Conservation D!Sfl ict is to conserve mzd sustain the natural environment for present and
future generations by working to make wise land-use decisions.



